
 

                Washingtonville 

                      Residents and Businesses 

  
 

 

In the Village’s continued efforts to revitalize our downtown, 

the Village will continue to solicit feedback on potential 

projects and improvements for the downtown spaces. 

Feedback will be incorporated into our application(s) 

submitted to the New York Department of State’s New York 

Forward grant program for review. As discussed at previous 

meetings of the Board of Trustees, we hope to see continued 

improvements in our Village! If you have thoughts or 

feedback on the Downtown Improvement project(s), please 

be sure to share with us.  My email is below.  

Thank You 

 

Tom 

Mayor Village of Washingtonville  

845-849-4523 

mayor@washingtonville-ny.gov 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Donna Jacaruso

Vernon Coleman 

Steve Presser 

Susan Walski, Deputy Mayor

 

VILLAGE  

Christine  
 

 
BUILDING DE PA RT M E N T  

8 4 5 - 4 9 6 - 7 7 2 7  

John Terry 

Building Inspector 

 

Susan Salo 

Assistant Building Inspector 
 


